

NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY

1700 EAST MEYER BOULEVARD, KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI 64131-1246

816/333-6254 • Fax: 816/333-6271

September 9, 1998

To:

Dr. Douglas Strong

Dr. Steve McCormick

Dr. William Kostlevy

Dr. Barry Callen

Dr. Stephen Lennox

Dear Colleagues:

In my September 5 letter to you I failed to mention that prior to the September 1 deadline for program proposals Don Thorsen and I had discussed a possible topic for the 1999 program. Because of Don's vacation schedule he was not able to send his proposal by September 1. I am enclosing his proposal.

After the September 1 deadline I received a proposal from Rev. Robert Henning, pastor of the Stockbridge United Methodist Church, Stockbridge, MI. In a telephone conversation I thanked Reverend Henning for his interest and told him that the components of the 1999 program are probably in place. I said that his proposal would receive consideration only if we think that his paper is needed. I am enclosing his proposal. We will discuss its viability only if you think we should.

Cordially,

Al Truesdale

Imacall